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What improvements are being made?

Join the conversation

Road, Watermain and 
Sewer Improvements 

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements in the Old Maple area, including watermain replacement, 
drainage improvements, storm sewer enhancements and road reconstruction 
work. These enhancements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring 
long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

Construction is expected to start in spring 2022, with anticipated completion by 
summer 2023.

In February 2021, the City hosted several virtual Public Information Centres to inform local 
residents and stakeholders about the project, including proposed improvements, timelines and 
impacts on the community. Participants also viewed maps and drawings and had the opportunity 
to ask the project team questions.

Now, the City is inviting you to participate in an online survey to collect information about any 
known stormwater drainage and sump pump piped discharges, specifically if these pipes discharge 
directly into the existing ditch system, near your home or business. This information will help the 
City ensure these pipes are accounted for in the design and not be obstructed during construction.  
As well, City staff need to account for private sprinkler systems, heated driveways, private 
electrical conduits, non-visible fencing or any other underground features that may encroach onto 
the municipal boulevard.

To participate in the online survey, visit vaughan.ca/OldMaple. The survey will be available until 
Saturday, July 31, 2021. 

Another virtual Public Information Centre will take place in early fall, to share the updated design 
and construction schedule. Please visit vaughan.ca/OldMaple for updates.

http://www.vaughan.ca/OldMaple
http://www.vaughan.ca/OldMaple


vaughan.ca/watervaughan.ca/OldMaple

Project Manager:
John Thompson, B.Sc., C.E.T.

Infrastructure Development,  

City of Vaughan

T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8193

E: john.thompson@vaughan.ca

Consultant Project Manager:
Hiyam Kholi, P.Eng.

Project Manager

Morrison Hershfield

T: 416-499-3110 ext. 101 1295

E: HKholi@morrisonhershfield.com

Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca

For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:

Property owners are reminded that underground systems, such as lawn sprinklers, heated 
driveways, electrical conduits, or landscaping, etc., within City-owned boulevards or property 
limits, may be impacted by the proposed construction work. Removing privately owned 
underground systems in advance of construction, at the owner’s expense, is recommended. The 
City is not responsible for any damages that may occur during construction to privately-owned 
items within City property limits (Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017).

Construction scope
Construction will include replacement 
of existing watermains and road 
rehabilitation, as identified in the areas 
of the blue dotted lines on the map. 
The project scope has been expanded 
to include stormwater drainage 
improvements, which will include re-
grading and reinstatement of the 
existing ditches within the project limits 
to ensure maximum drainage capacity 
is achieved and reduce flood risk. The 
installation of new storm sewers along 
a portion of Church Street, Gram Street 
and Naylon Street is also included. 
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